
TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP 

September  9, 2019 

 

In attendance were Supervisor Ron Knott, Council members Bill Schneider, 

Kelley Williams, and Tom Burrall; Highway Superintendent Chuck Stiffler and 

Town Clerk Melissa Naegeli. 

Judge O’Hare presented her 2020 budget request to those present.   

Supervisor Knott reviewed the first draft of the 2020. 

Supervisor Knott discussed the move from Community Bank (formerly 

Kinderhook Bank) to Bank of Greene County. 

Highway Superintendent Chuck Stiffler provided the Board members in 

attendance with quotes to replace the 2005 Ford truck.  His recommendation 

was to purchase a 2019 LT from Bengal Motors at a price of $43,000 on State 

Contract.  A motion to approve the purchase from Bengal Motors was made by 

Bill Schneider.  The motion was seconded by Kelley Williams and was passed 

by unanimous vote of those in attendance.  A resolution will be prepared for a 

vote at the Town Board Meeting. 

A motion to make the old roadside mower surplus equipment was made by Bill 

Schneider.  The motion was seconded by Kelley Williams and was passed by 

unanimous vote.  A resolution will be prepared for a full vote at the Town 

Board meeting. 


